
 

 

 

 

Friday 20 May  

 
Y2 children mirrored their Y6 peers this week, as it was their turn to go through some standardisation 
tests.  They did so without worry and as if it was all part of their everyday learning.  The children were 
positive and applied themselves brilliantly.  Thank you to the whole team for getting the preparations 
just right. 
 
Y4 headed off on an exciting journey on Thursday for their residential to Droushia.  There was an 
eager sense of anticipation as they set off with bags that would suggest they were going for much 
longer than the 1 night planned! We’re all looking forward to hearing their tales when they get back. 
 
Earlier in the week we had a visit from CEO, Andy Yeoman.  He was very impressed with the walk 
around and commented that around every corner there was a consistently high quality.  This is 
testament to the huge effort that the whole staff have made over the past year; caretaking, teaching, 
support staff and admin all working together for the best for our children and school.  Thank you 
everyone. 
 
Finally, we look ahead to next week and the Platinum Jubilee.  As a school, we will be creating a 
permanent art display to represent 70 glorious years of reign by Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II after 
the half term break, but we will be celebrating the Jubilee next week.  On 
Friday 27 May, we invite everyone to come to school dressed in red, white 
and blue and we will hold a whole school ‘Tea Party’ for our brunch time. It 
would be wonderful to send your child to school with a special packed lunch 
on this day, however, school brunch will still be provided for FS2 and KS1.  
 
Have a wonderful weekend, 
 
Ben Turner 
Headmaster  
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